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2nd September 2022 

 

 
Dear Parents/carers,  
  
 
Translink have made us aware of changes to our bus services.  
 
The Markethill service will no longer leave directly from the school grounds, pupils are now 
expected to take a connecting bus (town service, Long Nancys or Caledon bus) to the Mall where 
they will get the Markethill bus at 3.45pm. Please see below concerns about the punctuality of the 
Caledon bus service and we would advise pupils to use one of the other two services to get to the 
Mall.  
 
The Caledon/Killylea bus will now depart from the school grounds, however please note this bus 
has been quite late arriving to the school grounds to collect our pupils.  
 
While we are happy that the Caledon/Killylea bus is now departing from the school grounds 
we will work with Translink to see if the punctuality can be improved. We are disappointed that 
the Markethill service is no longer leaving from the school grounds and we will again work with 
Translink to see if we can improve this service.  
 
 
If you have any questions about these bus services please contact the school on 02837522278.   
  
Kind regards   
  
K Mulholland   
Principal  
 


